
 

 

 

 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  November 15, 2017 
 
 
 

New Paltz, NY  

The Maya Gold Foundation is pleased to announce the availability of funding through the  THRIVE: 

Grants for New Paltz Youth Programs initiative.  The application deadline for the current funding cycle  

is December 21. 

The Maya Gold Foundation has funded over a dozen programs for teens in previous funding cycles, and 

local youth have benefited from music lessons, empowerment groups, art programs, wilderness 

activities, and theatre programs.  THRIVE Grants are available to support existing programs and fund 

individuals who want to develop new programs for teens in New Paltz and the surrounding area.  The 

Foundation welcomes requests for funding throughout the year.  A committee reviews applications 

quarterly, and for this cycle applications must be submitted by December 21, 2017. 

For more information and to apply online, please go to: 

http://www.mayagoldfoundation.org/programs/apply or email info@mayagoldfoundation.org. 

The Foundation’s mission is to “empower youth to access their inner wisdom and realize their dreams”.  

We strongly encourage applications from traditionally underrepresented communities and innovative 

programs that provide unique opportunities for youth. 
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